
91 Seventh Avenue South, New York 14, N. Y.

CHELSEA 2-9662

April 3, 1955

Mr. Eliot Porter 
Route 1, Box 33 
Santa Fe, Few Mexico 
Dear Eliot Porter;
The show is up and looks quite nice, the photographs are 
really overwhelming.
The University of Maine has contacted me and would like 
to show the work during their summer session, July 6th to 
August 16th. if you are agreeable to this, I would let them 
know so that they can release publicity. They will pay ex­
press costs as will Eastman House.
I’m waiting to hear from Minor White about the time of your 
exhibition there, so that you can decide whether you’d like 
the work returned to you after the exhibition, or whether 
you’d like it sent directly. Please let me know as soon as 
possible so I can let the University know.
Mrs. Porter has been into the gallery several times and was 
so nice to see her. Best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

HG/rh


